
 

 

 

 

 

25th May 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Re: PRE SCHOOL VISIT TO WILLOWS FARM  

 

The Pre School Classes (PS2+ and PS3+) will be visiting Willows Farm on Tuesday 5th July 

2022. 

 

The children will be leaving school at 9.00am and return by 3.15 pm, so please ensure that all 

children are brought to school on time. The coaches which Reddiford School use are fitted 

with seat belts. 

 

Children should bring a packed lunch with plenty to drink, in a disposable carrier bag (no 

lunch boxes), marked with their name. No chocolate, sweets, yogurts or fizzy drinks are 

permitted. 

 

School uniform must be worn, including sunhats or wet weather clothes as appropriate. 

 

The cost of the visit is £23 per child. This cost will be added to the school fees for next term 

unless your child is leaving, when it will be deducted from your deposit.  

 

Please complete the form below and return to school no later than Tuesday 28th June 2022.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs A McCabe 

Head of Lower School 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

PRE SCHOOL VISIT TO WILLOWS FARM 

 

 

I would like __________________________________________ /     Pre School Class to visit 

Willows Farm on Tuesday 5th July 2022.  

 

I agree to the sum of £23 to be added to my child’s account to cover the cost of the trip. 

 

Signed ______________________________   Date ____________________ 

 


